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Oregon has some of the highest voter turnout in the United States and should be 

seen as a model for free and fair elections. Taking this away would put unneccesary 

hardship of Oregonians, particularly those in rural communities. 

 

I oppose this bill to eliminate mail in voting for Oregonians. 


